
 

 
19 August 2022 

 

 

Ty Stogsdill 

Lincoln Co 

103 Third Ave. 

PO Box 39 

Hugo, CO  80821 

 
Re: Lincoln County;  Harold Eichman Gravel Pit  File No. M1985105 

Preliminary Adequacy 112 Reclamation Permit CN1 Application 

 

Dear Mr. Stogsdill: 

 

On 28 June 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 

received a 112 Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Conversion (CN1), Application 

package from Lincoln County for the Harold Eichman Gravel Pit File No. M1985105.  On 

11 July 2022 the application was deemed incomplete for lack of a public notice at the 

entrance.  The operator provided proof that the notice was posted and the application was 

deemed complete at the end of the day on 11 July 2022.  A partial response to adequacy 

was conducted over the phone on 22 July 2022.  DRMS requested that adequacy pages be 

mailed to the Division.  DRMS received an email with revised pages on 4 August 2022.  

The operation is anticipated to be active for 10 years, from 2022 through 2023.  The post 

mining land use specified is general agriculture.  The Division received the conversion fee for 

a 112 operation as required. 
 

Adequacy items successfully addressed in previous adequacy letters are not listed below. 

 

6.12  Exhibit L Reclamation Costs 

DRMS 13 July 

Although this is a local government operation a reclamation cost estimate is nonetheless required. 

1. Please include information on the costs for: 

o backfilling and grading 

o dust suppression and water costs 

o seeding and rates of seeding for each species 

o drill seeding and hand seeding 

o importing and spreading compost and topsoil. 
 

DRMS received Exhibit L as an email on 19 August 2022 adequately addressing the above mentioned item. 
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The Division reviewed your application to determine whether it is adequate to meet the requirements 

of the Act, upon submittal of all required items.  The Division has no further questions regarding the 

above referenced permitting action. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Robin Reilley M.S.  GISP' 

 

 

 

 

Ec: Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 

 


